
 

Report J11 
Zone 7 
November 6, 2024 
 
Dear Governor Toni and Cabinet, 
 
Visits have been completed to Canal Winchester and Hilliard, and a visit is rescheduled for this 
month for Southeast. Contact has been made with Inner City about a possible visit. 
 

1. Bexley: requested to host 3rd Zone meeting, ZC Club visit tbd, awaiting response. 21 
members.  

2. Canal Winchester: ZC Club visit completed. 23 Members.  

3. Inner City: ZC Club visit proposed, awaiting response. 11 Members.  

4. Southern Pines: ZC visit proposed, awaiting response. 12 Members.  

5. Southeast: ZC visit planned for 11/21, requested to host 2nd Zone meeting, awaiting 
response. 67 members, +12 YTD!! 

6. Hilliard: ZC visit completed. 6 members.  
 

• 2nd Zone meting (membership) is Thursday November 14 at Columbus Metropolitan 
Library main branch on Grant 

• 3rd  zone meeting (leadership) tentatively week of February 23. 

• A Zone newsletter and calendar are being sent to the President and Secretary every 
other month 

• I want to highlight Columbus Southeast Lions- they are bringing in new members every 
month. Besides their service and fundraising, they are very active in holding social 
events to introduce people to Lions and membership, and with hosting events in 
partnership with other local groups, and leading to new members that way. This 
strategy is working! I think they may be the largest club in the district at this point. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Lion Christina Beargie 


